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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0335 at Site No's 10-15, 

Cornerpark Rise, Cornerpark Townland, Peamount Road, Newcastle, Co. Dublin
Attachments: 38886CON1stan_10653.docx

 
 

From: Debbie O’Dempsey <DODempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 24 January 2022 15:20 
To: Louise Daly <ldaly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Micheal Smith <michealsmith@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Edel Dempsey <edempsey@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD21A/0335 at Site No's 10-15, Cornerpark Rise, 
Cornerpark Townland, Peamount Road, Newcastle, Co. Dublin 
 
Hi Louise, 
 
In relation to the above application there are no additional Part V requirements as a result of the amendment as the 
unit numbers remain the same for the development.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Debbie O’Dempsey 
Part V 

 
Email: dodempsey@sdublincoco.ie  
01-4149000 Ext. 2997 
 


